
 
 
Mr Simon Berkeley BA MA MRTPI and  
Ms Christa Masters MA (Hons) MRTPI 
C/o Programme Officer Mrs Annette Feeney 
 
By email:  
annette.feeney@westsuffolk.gov.uk  
 
 

 
Contact Marie Smith 
Direct Dial 01284 757368 
Email planning.policy@westsuffolk.gov.uk  
 
 
 
 
4 June 2018 
 

 
 

Dear Mr Berkeley and Ms Masters, 
 
Single Issue Review of Core Strategy Policy CS7 and Site Allocations Local 
Plan Examination: Habitat Regulations Assessments 
 
Thank you for your letter of the 4 June 2018 regarding the People over Wind, Peter 
Sweetman v Coillte Teoranta judgement and potential impacts on the council’s HRA 
documents.  
 
The council is aware of the judgement and addendums are being prepared for the 
HRAs of the Single Issue Review and Site Allocations Local Plan.  
 
It is anticipated that this work will be completed by mid-June at which time the 
documents will be forwarded to you, via the programme officer, and Natural England, 
and placed in the document library online and in deposit points.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any additional information.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Marie Smith 
Service Manager (Planning Strategy) 
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